STATES OF ALDERNEY
Channel Islands

From the President’s Office

16" November 2015

Mrs QOdile Blanchette

Conservatoire de la Maison Victor Hugo
Hauteville House

38 Hauteville

Saint Peter Port

Guernsey GY1 1DG

Dear Mrs Blanchette

As President of the States of Alderney and on behalf of the States Members and the Island
Community we would like to convey our sincere condolences to you and to the French
community in Guernsey following the appalling attacks which took place in Paris on Friday
night.

There are no words to describe the horror we all feel. We can only give our heartfelt sympathy
to the friends and families of all those who were so cruelly and unfairly targeted.

Along with the rest of the world, we join in pledging our full support at this turbulent time.

Yours sincerely

c
D —
W Stuarf Trought
President, States of Alddrney
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